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Partner Gary Moss has had an article on the Government’s Patent Box proposals 

published in Accountancy magazine.

The four-page feature in the February issue explores the implications of the tax break to 

companies related to profits arising from patented products and processes.

To read the article in full, click here. For an outline of the Patent Box proposals, EIP’s 

guidance note can be downloaded here.
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http://www.eip.com/downloads/TAX_patentbox_feb12.pdf
http://www.eip.com/#/strategy/patent_box
https://eip.com/e/uabid

